
Jonathan Delagrave              September 15, 2021 
Racine County Executive 
Racine County Courthouse 10th floor 
730 Wisconsin Avenue 
Racine, WI 53403 
 
Re:  Western Racine County Sewage Treatment Board Opening 
 
Dear Mr. Delagrave, 
 
I recently learned of a vacancy on the board of directors of the Western Racine County Sewage Treatment Plant 
(WRCSD) located at 1020 N River Rd, Rochester, Racine County. I understand you will be involved in filling the 
opening, I would appreciate very much if you will consider me for the position. 
 
Brief Background: I am a lifelong resident of the Town of Waterford. Having lived in Waterford for over 72 years 
my roots are deep, and I care very much for Waterford and the extended Towns, Villages, people and entities 
around me. Over the years I served on various boards of directors such as West Allis Chamber of Commerce; 
United Way finance committees; fire and police commission; multiple Rotary Clubs; Kiwanis; and other entities. I 
served on the Tichigan Volunteer Fire Company (TVFC) as firefighter, as rescue/recovery diver, and served on the 
TVFC board as president; served on the Racine County Dive Team as a diver, dive instructor and on the leadership 
team; and I am currently one of three commissioners of the Waterford Sanitary District and now serving my 8th year 
as president. I am an active member of the Tichigan Lake Lions Club where I am a Birch Strum Fellow and a Melvin 
Jones Fellow, I served as Corporate Secretary and earned Lion of the Year award, I am president of a 501c3 
charitable organization….and I have served the community in various other capacities over the years.   
 
Qualifications: I am a graduate of the Milwaukee School of Engineering, and I held a Wisconsin Professional 
Engineer certificate until approximately 2013 when I retired (copy of certificate attached). Prior to retiring I held 
various engineering and management positions including managing an engineering department of WE energies, 
and at other major non-utility corporations where I was charged with full P&L responsibilities and project budgets 
exceeding $600M. On a related matter, I am proficient in several computer software programs that are applicable to 
WRCSD.  
 
In summary: I believe my background in engineering, strong financial and budgeting skills, experience in numerous 
other entities and in many capacities makes me highly qualified operations and resource management. In addition, 
being retired I have the to dedicate myself, and I have the desire to serve. In balance, I believe I am uniquely 
qualified for this position. 
 
References: Tom Hincz – Chairman, Town of Waterford   

Teri Nicolai – Supervisor, Town of Waterford 
 
Thank you for your consideration and should you have any questions please feel free to contact me. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
 
 

Dan Dickinson  
6929 Dickinson Lane 
Waterford, WI 53185 
414-331-0065 
dcdickinson2@hotmail.com 


